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SPRING TERM OPENS JANUARY 22ND 



CURRICULUM FOR STUDENTS BEGINNING IN JANUARY 

g TUDENTS horrinrr1nrr 

one-half year course, their work in 

take a four and 

first semester and the last semester are conducted on a sched-

ule than the rest of the course. Thus the course has 

been spread over four and one-half years, it easier to get 

started and adjusted to the of law in the first year, and pro­

viding a lighter schedule at the end when the student should be 

spending considerable time reviewing in for the bar 

examination. Since there is one bar examination a year, in 

October, there is no reason for the course in four 

years and finishing in December. It is our belief that the January 

schedule is ideal, since it gives the student a time to assimilate 

the course. During the spring and summer the student will study the 

Law of Torts, one of the most fundamental of all subjects. Classes 

will meet on Monday and Friday evenings, 6:30-9:30 p. m. This course 

is completed by May 31. From June 3 to July 12 Personal Property 

will be given on Monday, and Friday evenings. After 

five weeks of summer vacation, class work resumes on August 19, 

meeting three times a Wednesday and from 

6:30 to 9:30 p.m. It continues on this schedule during the fall and 

spring semesters and the summer session until 1943. Dur-

ing the spring semester of 1944, the student would his 

in Practice on Vv ednesday evenings, using the rest of his time for 

review. He would graduate in and take the bar examina­

tion in October of that year. 

TUITION FOR STUDENTS BEGINNING IN JANUARY 

First Year 

Spring Semester (20 a week) . s 40.00 



Summer Session (6 

. ac, Semester 08 

3 nights a week). 

$8 

a week) 

$10 monthly 

Second, Third and Fourth Years 

16.00 

50.00 

Tuition, payable $11 

(Note: An increase in tuition of $10 

for next year.) 

. $128.50 

is anticipated 

Spring Semester: 1944 (one a . $ 22.50 

Accreditation 

The School of Law of Golden Gate College fulfilled the requirements 

for accreditation by the State Bar Association during the fall of 1939. 

As a result, students of the school will be exempt from taking the 

first-year examination. The October, 1939, examination was the third 

consecutive examination in which the school has passed 50% or 

better. Four of the five graduates of 1939, have been admitted 

to practice, and the fifth is expected to pass the bar examination on 

his second attempt. 

Registration should be completed by January. For information re­

garding the faculty, courses, scholarships, and general information, 

see the law school catalog or consult the Registrar. 

SCHOOL OF LAW • GOLDEN GATE COLLEGE 

220 Golden Gate Avenue, San Francisco 

TUxedo 1416 

Raymond R. Bruce, Registrar 
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